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Greetings from District 8!

District 8 Fall Festival was held Thursday, November 14th, 2024, at the Cedar Hills Community
Church. We hosted Al-Anon and AA speakers, dinner, a silent auction, and a bake sale. The
festival was a success, and we are appreciative for all those who participated in making it a
meaningful event.

We celebrated in gratitude at our annual district holiday party in December 2024. We were
delighted that Judy S opened her home and shared her 100 plus nativity scenes with us. What
a blessing it is to get to know our fellow members on a deeper level.

We currently have 11 registered in-person Al-Anon meetings and 1 Alateen meeting each week.

For more District 8 meeting information please visit https://www.
cedarrapidsareaal-anon.org/meetings/

Cheers to the new beginning of our final year in service together!

Peace and blessings,

Mary H.
DR District 8


